
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For FY2024 - 2025, the percentage of total costs for the Director Connections program financed with federal money is 67%; the federal dollar amount to be 
spent on the program is $87,265. This program does not include any non-governmental funding. 

 
The Director Connections program is funded under the provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act from the Institute of Museum and Library 

Services. Florida's LSTA program is administered by the Florida Department of State's Division of Library and Information Services. 

 

 
 

2024 Public Library Assembly for Systems Serving Populations >398K 
R.A. Gray Building 

500 South Bronough Street, Room 307, Tallahassee 
All Times Eastern 

(Following the Florida Public Library Directors Meeting) 

Thursday, December 12  

 
2:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5:00 p.m. 

 
Welcome & Purpose 
Amy Johnson, Director  
 
Attendee Introductions 
Share the top three challenges and successes at your 
library. 
 
Identify Common Challenges. 

Friday, December 13  

 
9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
1:00 p.m. 

 
Review identified challenges. 
 
Share solutions and possibilities. 
 
Next steps.  
 

 


